
Additional December Stone Chippings Newsletter Article 
 

Session Highlights – Stated Session Meeting, Wednesday, November 3, 2021: 

 

Here is a brief overview of the Stated Session meeting that was held on Wednesday, November 3. 

The Session welcomed Molly McMillion, who was in attendance to request the church participate 

in the Angel Tree project in conjunction with Communities in Schools. This was joyfully 

approved, with more information to be made available to the congregation as it becomes available. 

 

The next item that the group addressed pertained to Covid-19 protocols. It was decided to continue 

with the previously established guidelines: allowing groups of 25 or less to meet in the church, 

with no meals being served and to continue encouraging the congregation to wear masks while 

attending Sunday morning worship services. 

 

Various committees had included written reports, that had been included in the printed packet,  

while others gave reports during the meeting. Among items presented, requiring Session approval, 

was tentatively scheduling a Congregational Meeting, immediately following morning worship on 

Sunday, December 19. At this time, the Nominating committee will be presenting their slate of 

individuals to serve as Ruling Elders, Class of 2024; Trustees, Class of 2024; and the 2022 

Nominating committee.  

 

Amy Kesterson reminded everyone that the Advent Fair will be held on Sunday, November 28, 

beginning at 9:30 a.m. in Fellowship Hall. It was suggested using this event as an opportunity  

where attendees could sign up to serve on committees in 2022. 

 

The Session will be holding their December Stated meeting on Wednesday, December 1, 

beginning at 6 p.m.  

 

 

 


